FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION
FLEET MANAGEMENT

COMPLIANCE REPORT

On May 24, 2011, the President issued a Memorandum directing Federal agencies to implement Government-wide fleet
management practices that will reduce gas use in Federal fleet vehicles. In order to assist with the Administration's Federal fleet
performance objective, and to certify that all agencies are compliant with the Executive Order 13514, the President directed in
part, the following:

All new light duty vehicles leased or purchased by agencies must be alternative fueled vehicles, such as hybrid or electric,
compressed natural gas, or biofuel. Therefore any executive fleet vehicle that is larger than a midsize sedan or do not comply with
alternative fueled vehicle requirements must be disclosed on agency websites.

In compliance with the above requirement, the Federal Trade Commission has identified two vehicles which meet the description
of an “Executive Fleet.” This is identified as larger than a midsize sedan or does not comply with alternative

fueled vehicle requirements, this compliance report serves as the Agency'’s requirement to disclose the required information to
the public.

* The purchase of Alternative Fuel Vehicles to replace the existing non-compliant fleet will be completed by the
end of the 2nd quarter of fiscal year 2012.

EXECUTIVE FLEET SUMMARY REPORT FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION - FY2012
Office Of Assignment \ Fuel Type \ Make Model Compliant Year

Administrative Services Office Gasoline Dodge Grand Caravan No 2010

Administrative Services Office Flex Fuel Chrysler Touring-L Yes 2012




